
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Elzbieta Hibbs and the Cary Women’s Club,  
 
Thank you so much for your generous and heartfelt donation of 30 blankets, 40 Beanie 
babies and 35 stuffed animals received on March 25, 2024. You have just reached 
community hero status! 
 
Your generous gift means that you understand just how valuable an Angel Care Bag is 
to a child who no longer has to carry a trash bag of belongings.  
 
However big or small, your contribution means that you realize these Angel Care Packs 
support our community’s most vulnerable children. Their better tomorrow just started 
today.  
 
Thank you for making a real difference in the lives of the children we serve.  
Please visit our website, www.myrasangels.org for more information. 
 
With Gratitude, 
Myra John, Founder 
 
 
Myra’s Angels is a tax exempt non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, and is registered with 
the North Carolina Secretary of State. The federal tax ID for Myra's Angels is 81-
3437167. 

 
Copyright © 2018 Myra's Angels Foundation, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this letter because of your kind donation to Myra's Angels Foundation.  
 

Our mailing address is:  
Myra's Angels Foundation 

12339 Wake Union Church Road #103 
Wake Forest, NC 27587 

http://myrasangels.org/

